
20th February, 1929.

John T. Rosa, Eaq. 
Quebec City, P. Q.

Dear Hr. Rosa,
We were eo very grieved to hear about the 

death of Lady Petersen. It only came to us quite Indirectly, 
but I cabled to Willie our message of sympathy - both from 
the University and ourselves.

On the other hand, I do feel we ought to make 
some mention of it, with an appreciative note, in the Press, 
and I wondered if that were being done, or, perhaps, if it 
should not be. So many people here among our friends 
appreciated Lady Petersen so much, and yet they have no means 
of knowing what has transpired.

With all kind regards, believe me 
Sincerely yours


